STANDARDS AND AUDIT COMMITTEE - 19 JULY 2018

REGISTRATION OF INTERESTS FOR MEMBERS ELECTED IN MAY 2018
Executive Summary

The Borough Council elections held on 3 May 2018 resulted in three newly-elected Members, and
the re-election of seven existing Members.

Under the Members’ Code of Conduct, the newly-elected Members (Councillors Ashall, Lyons and

Martin) were required to register their interests, with the Monitoring Officer, within twenty-eight
days of their election. This obligation was complied with.

Recommendation
The Committee is requested to:

RESOLVE That the registration of the interests of the Members
newly-elected in May 2018 be noted.

The Committee has the authority to determine the recommendation set out above.

Background Papers: None.

Reporting Person: Peter Bryant, Monitoring Officer/Head of Democratic and Legal Services
Email: peter.bryant@woking.gov.uk, Extn: 3030

Contact Person: Peter Bryant, Monitoring Officer/Head of Democratic and Legal Services
Email: peter.bryant@woking.gov.uk, Extn: 3030

Date Published: 11 July 2018

REPORT ENDS



